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10 February 2009 

Dear Mr Horsley 

General Medical Council - Dr Barton 

Thank you for your note of the Pre-Inquest hearing held on 19 January. 

I would be extremely grateful if you could confirm whether there will be a transcript of the inquest 

proceedings. I recall that you had previously mentioned that the proceedings would be recorded but 

cannot recall ira transcript would be made from this. 

1 look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerelZ          , 

....... ..... 
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for Field Fisher Waterhouse LLP 

Solicitors to the General Medical Council¯ The GMC is a charity registered in England and Wales (1089278) and 
Scotland (SCO37750). 

Field FisherWaterhouse LLP 

Tel Fax 

E n~ail Web 


